
Friendship United Methodist Church

CONNECT CARD

TODAY’S DATE:_____________________

NAME:______________________________

CELL PHONE:_______________________

HOME NUMBER:_____________________

EMAIL:______________________________

ADDRESS:___________________________

_____________________________________

CHILDREN’S NAMES:

_____________________________________

PRAYER REQUESTS
Beth and Gerald Lane

Susan Griffin/Ruby Holt’s sister

Wanda Thompson

Ken Jones/Ruby Holt’s brother

Israel and United States

Beth Yates

Winston and Wilfred Felder

Larry Shoemaker

Michael Finesilver

Mack Cannon            

Patrice Williams

Sandy Mays Schofield

Joe and Mitzy Moye

Maria Sobol

Connie Mills

Jesse Gillard

Lindsay Dickerson

Johnny and Faye Hill

Brenda Peed

Elaine Johnson

Johnny McGregor

Kirk Loyless

Van and Michelle Dennis

Crystal Collins

Scotty Stevens

Ashley Rykard

Randy King

Neal Pace

Keith Hammock

Ellis Odom

Jean Trice

CONNECT, GROW, SERVE 
Opportunities for this week

Sunday, October 17th
   9:00 AM Simple Worship
   9:45 AM Sunday School
 11:00 AM Morning Worship
   2:00 PM 3,4,5 to Reed Farm 
   5:30 PM Youth Rotation
Wednesday, October 20th
 12:00 PM Senior Luncheon
   5:30 PM Supper
   6:00 PM Kids Club
   6:00 PM YWA
   6:00 PM Adult Bible Study
   7:00 PM Chancel Choir

Practice   
  7:30 PM Simple Praise

Practice
Sunday, October 24th
   9:00 AM Simple Worship  
   9:45 AM Sunday School
 11:00 AM Morning Worship

   1:00 PM Youth to Reed Farm

We will be having a shower in

honor of Cas Arnold and Kayla

Ingram Sunday, October 24
th

 at

2:00.  Anyone interested in hosting,

please contact Cindy Bowen.

We will be having a joint trunk-
or-treat on Sunday, October 31st

at 6:00 with the First
Presbyterian Church in the

field between our churches. 
Please use the church app to

sign up to do a trunk.

Our 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders will be
going to Reed Farm and Ranch
today.  Please meet at the church
at 2:00 if you plan to go.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:          
 18-Ausben Hicks
 18-Anne Edwards
 20-Bill Crosby, Sr.
 21-Judy Carr
 21-Dave Fain
 22-Sissy Harrell
 22-Brayson Reynolds 

Our Senior Luncheon will be

held this month on

Wednesday, October 20th at

12:00 in the Mission Shed. 

Please let us know if you will

be able to attend.

The Manna Drop will be held

October 23rd this month.  Please

plan to volunteer to help!

Our youth will be going to Reed

Farm and Ranch Sunday, October

24th.  We will be leaving the church

at 1:00pm.  Please let Kimberly

Bowling know if you will be able to

attend.

‘Encounter’ Youth Retreat is ON this
year! The youth will be heading to
Jekyll Island November 19th-21st
where Epworth by the Sea will be
hosting at the Camp Jekyll 4-H

Center for 6th-12th grade students.
We’ll be passing out information

forms the next few Sundays. If your
child is interested in attending,

please let us know by October 20th. 

Congratulations to Ben and Sky

Cunningham on the birth of their

son Benjamin Robert Cunningham,

Jr. (Bric) who was born Tuesday,

October 12th.
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